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Comments: I do not support Perpetua's plan and feel even with proposed measures damage will be done.  I am

77 years old and have seen the changes happen and the fish disappear from our streams. We need these places

for the fish, wildlife and our own peace of mind.  The headwaters of the E. Fork of the South Fork Salmon River is

a gift to humanity and should not be jeopardized for the profit of a few.


